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Office of Commencement 

To the Graduates and Families of the Class of 2018:

Commencement is a special time at the University of Miami. Our graduates have worked hard, and commencement 
is our time to celebrate their achievements. Below you should find almost everything you need to know about the 
upcoming Fall 2018 Commencement ceremonies, and where to learn more. 

Ceremony Details 
The Fall Commencement ceremonies for fall graduate and undergraduate degree candidates will take place on 
Thursday, December 13, at the Watsco Center on the Coral Gables campus. Guests do not need tickets or 
parking passes, and there is no limit on the number who may attend.

All graduates will assemble in the Fieldhouse at the Watsco Center one hour prior to the ceremony start time. 
The Academic Procession of alumni, faculty, and graduates will begin 15 minutes prior to the start time of each 
ceremony listed below. All guests should be seated by this time. Each ceremony is approximately two hours.

	 Thursday, December 13, 2018

	 10 a.m.	 Undergraduate Degree Ceremony 
		  for the awarding of  baccalaureate degrees from all schools and colleges
	 2 p.m.	 Graduate and Law Degree Ceremony 
		  for the awarding of  all doctoral and master’s degrees, except M.D., from all schools and colleges

Announcements and Invitations
Share the news with family and friends! Official University of Miami announcements, invitations, and other 
graduation products may be ordered at HerffJones.com/college/miami.

Videography
Commemorate this milestone with a professional DVD or digital video download of the ceremony. Place your 
order at GradCeremonies.com.

Photography
Professional photographers will photograph each graduate with UM President Julio Frenk. A complimentary 
copy will be mailed to each graduate along with instructions for ordering additional prints, which can be viewed 
following the ceremony at GradImages.com.

For other commencement information, including details about cap and gown distribution and school receptions, 
visit commencement.miami.edu.

Please do not hesitate to contact our office with any questions. We can be reached at 305-284-1824 or 
commencement@miami.edu.

We look forward to welcoming you to campus in December!
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